
October 2020 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 

Monday, September 21 interviews were conducted to hire a Secondary Math Interventionist.  
We were lucky to hire Aggie alumna, Kelsey Parsons, to begin Spring Math interventions.  She 
has been trained and hopes to start interventions both in-person and via zoom next week!  

 

Middle School Staff has implemented the “Good Call of the Day” on Fridays.  Teachers are 
asked to nominate one student from each grade level to receive a “good call” from Mrs. Graf 
to their parents.  In addition to this, we have also started “Aggie Achievers” for our ATA 
Learners by visiting their houses with surprises and sometimes even signage for their yards.  
Parents and students have very much appreciated these fun activities.  To see students who 
have been nominated, start following Mrs. Graf on her Principal Graf Facebook page. 

 

Middle School teachers have met with Mrs. Graf for their yearly goal meetings.  Many teachers 
want to continue to work on their use of technology and engagement of learners both in-
person and online.  Lots of great conversations happened with the teachers, and it was nice to 
discuss action steps toward meeting those goals. 

 

On Tuesday, September 29 new teachers in the district received CHAMPS training from Josh 
Cooper, and ISD consultant.  Teachers learned about classroom management and having a 
proactive and positive approach toward classroom behavior.  This training also teaches 
teachers how to have a classroom that is set up for success and is orderly, responsive, 
engaged and motivated! 

 


